Pierce County

16311 Chambers Creek Road West
University Place, Washington 98467-1040

piercecountywa.gov/ppw

June 29, 2021
WW-21017

Kyle Dorsey

Statewide Resources Section

Solid Waste Management

Washington State Department of Ecology
PO Box 47600

Olympia, WA 98504-7600

Subject: Comments on the Statewide General Permit for Biosclids Management
Dear Mr. Dorsey:

Pierce County appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Statewide General Permit for
Biosolids Management. Qur comments are attached and have also heen submitted online through the
Department of Ecology’s Public Comment Form.

We found the new permit straightforward and generally only had minor comments. The main comment
is that we would appreciate clarification on the definition of second-generation exceptional quality
biosolids products.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding Pierce County’s comments, please feel free to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Laurie Pierce
Operations Manager
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